
Peter Cameron 
 

I am writing in opposition to the expansion of the Evan's Gravel Pit on the Dell Cr. Rd., Bondurant
WY. 
My son, daughter and I own 26 acres directly across from the gravel site and would be majorly
affected by the operation. Though we are no longer full-time residents of the area, the time we
spend is precious and the noise and general commotion would severely detract from our time spent
there. 
As a former owner and rancher of the surrounding property, I have full knowledge of how a
commercial gravel operation would affect any livestock movement in and around the area. Dell Cr.
Rd. is a major artery for livestock movement and the commotion would greatly interfere with
livestock flow. 
The Hoback Basin is a unique place and we should try to preserve its rural character. 
Sincerely, 
Pete Cameron 


